
 

 

Memorandum 
 
  

To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers 

From:  Steve Peiser 

Senior Director of Network Operations 

 

Re:  Behavioral Health Treatment PCP Notification 

Date:  May 25, 2018 

 
 

Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) provides behavioral health treatment to its members 

through Beacon Health Options. 

Starting next week, Beacon’s notification policy will change. Currently, the provider who is 

requesting services and the provider to whom the patient is being referred both receive 

notifications concerning the referral. As of June 1, the member’s assigned primary care 

provider (PCP) will also be copied on all referral actions.  

If you have any questions, email ProviderContracting@goldchp.org. 
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